
 
 
 
 
 

Notice No: AJU/R/705 Date: 16th September, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
 

 
This is to inform that the University will remain closed on account of Vishwakarma Pooja on 

Tuesday 17th September, 2024. 

Vishwakarma Pooja celebration would take place at the university campus, 10:00 AM onwards. 

Interested staff members and students can join the same. Buses will start from the starting point at 

09:00 AM. 

 
 
 


